
 

 

5th February 2021 
 

WHAT AN AMAZING WEEK! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year’s Mental Health Week has been incredibly special here at Oakworth. I am so proud of 
the staff and children for embracing this as well as they have; with the events of the past year, I 
think we need to look after ourselves more than ever. Seeing the children ‘Dress to Express’, 
whether in school or at home, and hearing about the fun they have had, catching up on their 
whole class Zooms, has been wonderful.  
 
We have also thoroughly enjoyed seeing the children’s learning this week. Both in and out of 
school, their independence and resilience is continuing to grow. The activities we have seen 
around mental health and wellbeing have demonstrated their thoughtfulness and creativity. 
Thank you to all of you at home for supporting them with this.  
 
We also have some super news, perfectly timed for Mental Health Week: 

• Miss Kenney gave birth to a gorgeous baby boy, Alfie, earlier in the term. They are both 
doing really well and we cannot wait to meet him! 

• Miss Summerfield has returned to us this week following her maternity leave.  

• Mrs Lyon and Mrs Owen are both expecting babies in the Summer term, I am sure you will 
join me in wishing them a huge congratulations from all of our Oakworth family.  

 
Our new school Facebook page ‘Bronte Academy Trust Oakworth Primary’, is up and running. 
Please keep an eye on this for updates of what we have been up to, both in and out of school. We 
have also further updated the website, so please do have a look at this too.  
 
 
Thank you, as always for your kindness and continued support. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Miss Beki Vargassoff 
Headteacher  

 
 

 


